Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer
Sent: 14 May 2018 14:35
To: 'htt’

Subject: Revised text of ECO7
Attachments: EX.52A.pdf

Dear Mr Thornton,

At Matter 9, the Inspector asked the Council to look at revising the wording to Policy EC.07 and that this issue would
be discussed again before Matter 10 commenced. | note you are now not attending Matter 10, therefore | would
like you to have an opportunity to comment in writing on the revised policy wording.

Please could you email me by 9am tomorrow with any suggested changes.

Kind regards,

Clarlotte Breanan

Charlotte Brennan
Programme Officer

DDI: 01362 656296
Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE




